KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION ALERT!

WELCOME FUTURE MEMBERS OF THE CLASS OF 2035 TO:

Round Hill Elementary School!
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Incoming Round Hill Kindergarten students and their parents are invited to
attend our 2022-2023 Kindergarten Orientation!
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WHEN: September 1st and 2nd, 2022
TIME: 12 pm

FORMAT: 1. We will first gather in the cafeteria for a brief presentation.
2. We will tour the building and show you where your child’s classroom is located.

*Please note that student placement letters will be sent the week of August 22nd*

We are excited to meet our incoming students and their parents/guardians!

**Please also note: The first day of school for students is Tuesday, September 6, 2022**



